Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 11:52 AM

To: OS GCPH (HHS/OGC); FDA OGC FDD Control

Cc: 0S OGC-10 ControlDesk (HHS)

Subject: TRACS NO. 18-04914 ~ DUE 12/13 BY 4:30 PM CRM:0742000001174

HHS Vaccine Safety Responsibilities and Notice Pursuant to 42 U.S. C.A§ 300aa-31

Carenda D. Pittman

U.S. Department of Health and Human Services
Office of The General Counsel

Office of Legal Resources

200 Independence Avenue, S.W., Room 737F.12
Washington, DC 20201

(202)205-9310

Carenda.Pittman@hhs.gov

From: East, Janet (HHS/OASH)
Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 11:31 AM
To: rcc@cdc.gov; OS OGC-10 ControlDesk (HHS); 'FDAEXECSEC@FDA.HHS.GOV';

; Allen-Gifford, Patrice (NIH/OD) [E]; Perry, Wendy (AHRQ/OC)
Cc: Toman, Susan G. (AHRQ/OC); Carp, Karen (AHRQ/OC) A
Subject: Review/Clearance - HHS Vaccine Safety Responsibilities and Notice Pursuant to 42 U.S. C.A§
300aa-31

ALL:

Good morning.
OS/ES assigned the attached letter to OASH for direct reply. The National Vaccine Program

Office staff has pulled together a draft response and is requesting that I clear it with CDC,
OGC, FDA, HRSA, NIH, and AHRQ for review prior to signature.

I"d appreciate your assistance with this task.

If I could hear back by cob on 12/13 that would be great.
Thanks so much.

Janet A. East

Director, Office of the Executive Secretariat

Office of the Assistant Secretary for Health
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